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Mr. Gal Cohen
President and Chief Executive Officer
MediWound Company

Dear Mr. Cohen,

These days, Romania is shivering by a tragic accident that occurred on October
30t 2015, when a fire burst in Bucharest during a rock concert show. More than 46
people died and dozens are severely wounded, currently being hospitalized in serious
or critical condition.

The size of this tragedy triggered a profound sentiment of grief and compassion,
both in Romania and abroad. Romanians and foreigners aside, shocked and deeply
saddened, stood up to express their support and readiness to help the victims and their
families.

In this horrendous context, we highly appreciate the donation of the MediWound
Company and the speedy process in providing NexoBrid to the patients and hospitals in
Romania. The valuable and unique medicine, NexoBrid, an innovative drug that reduces
the need for challenging and traumatic excisional surgery for deep and extensive burns,
had been of a critical importance in treating the victims of this tragedy.

Once more, we are very grateful for your contribution and assistance. The
Romanian people and their Government would like to express heartfelt thanks to you
and the Israelis who helped and are currently helping the victims of the accident. Your
genuine willingness to extend a hand matters the most under these challenging
circumstances. This remains a standing proof that the parinership between Romania and
Israel has never been stronger.
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Andreea Pastarnac
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